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The conduct of the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board is disgraceful in allowing people like Gary 

Burns making vexatious submissions, with his costs being born by NSW Taxpayers. I fully support 

the recent motion made by Mark Latham in this regard and urge all NSW Politicians to support 

Latham's Bill. I cannot believe how weak NSW Politicians have been in allowing this situation to 

develop unhindered for so long, even ignoring rulings of the High Court. 


